
NOTICE 

(For Classes Nursery & KG) 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord ! 

Hope all of you are in good health and taking all precautionary and safety measures to combat the 

deadly Covid-19 pandemic. We pray that all of you Stay Safe by Staying at Home.  It has been a 

challenge to us as educators for not being able to physically meet and communicate with our little 

learners, especially our Nursery and KG kids. 

We want our students to know that even though we aren’t together, they are still very much loved by 

us and everything we do, is for them. We, as elders should always realise and understand that these 

little ones are now in a vulnerable situation and need our special care, support and protection because 

of their tender age. As such, we, as their teachers, have been striving to continue to find various 

means of working as a team and reaching out to them. 

We are glad to inform you that we have already started Online Study classes for our students of 

classes I to XII. However I believe, such classes will not be much beneficial for our Nursery & KG 

students as they are too small to comprehend classes held online. So, we have arranged weekly 

assignments for them that we shall keep uploading on our Website on a weekly basis. We request you, 

as parents and guardians, to help us in this endeavour by ensuring that the little ones practise whatever 

assignment we shall be allotting them so that when they re-join school they can catch up easily with 

our Class Room Teaching. Please note that these assignments shall be given from 4th May, 2020. 

Hope and pray that we shall all be able to tide over this period of  crisis and once again start afresh by 

God’s grace. Love, blessings and prayers for our dear little ones. Waiting eagerly to meet them soon. 

Regards, 

 

Helen S. Sircar 

Principal 

Christ Church Girls’ High School (H.S.)  

 

 


